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Dear City of St. Charles School District families,  
 
This letter is primarily written to give some good news to our senior families. We have been working hard, 
putting together plans that will hopefully bring some well deserved recognition and love to our seniors.  

*​We are moving our graduation dates to July 25th for SCHS and July 26th for SCW​. These new 
dates will give us much needed time to plan for the best possible graduation we can have under 
this unpredictable time. Specific details on logistics (we’re still planning on having ceremonies at 
both high schools) will be shared as soon as possible. Thank you for your continued trust and 
support as we navigate these unique and trying circumstances. 
*Thanks to the SCW PTO, SCHS Booster Club, and both high school administrative teams, ​we 
will be placing a special sign in each senior’s yard. We hope to have signs in all of the yards by 
the end of next week​. We would love to see pictures of your senior with his/her sign on social 
media. We want to celebrate them as much as we can! 
*​During the weeks of May 18th and May 25th​, each senior will have their senior picture displayed 
on the rotating electronic billboard sign at the intersection of Highway 94 and Interstate 70. The 
sign actually faces north, so you can see it from all directions coming from St. Charles. We are 
excited to have all of our seniors celebrated in this special way. If you do not want your child to be 
part of this celebration display,​ please click here and fill out the form ONLY if you need to choose 
to opt out ​of the billboard celebration. We want all to be comfortable with this celebration display.  
*We will ​light up the football field​ on the original date of each graduation ​at 8:20 pm for 20 
minutes​ to show our support, pride, and love for our seniors. ​SCHS lights will go on Thursday, 
May 28th and SCW lights will go on Sunday, May 31st.​ Please stay out of the stadium/field and 
adhere to social distancing guidelines. Hopefully, you’ll be able to drive by and enjoy the lights 
being on in honor of our senior class. 
*We will virtually celebrate senior recognition award events. Stay tuned for more information.  

 
It is our hope that everyone is feeling some relief from the 4 day learning week. Our staff and students 
continue to stay connected and work hard on essential learning skills. Our last day of virtual instruction is 
Thursday, May 21st​. ​Report cards will be ​emailed​ in early June​. Hard copies of the report card will be 
available (if needed, in the schools’ offices) for pick up at the beginning of next school year.  
 
We are still working on a time in the summer for students to safely pick up/drop off any needed items. 
Information about these plans will be coming soon. ​Summer camps/activities/events for June are 
canceled.​ We hope that distancing protocols allow us to have camps/activities/events in July, please stay 
tuned. Breakfast/lunch service is continuing with pick-up times(8:30-11:30 AM) on Tuesday and Friday at 
Jefferson Intermediate and Hardin Middle. Thank you to our dedicated food service workers for serving 
our families! Please remember, a​ll SCSD buildings, fields, tracks, and playgrounds remain closed until 
further notice. 
 
I’m so proud of our SCSD family! Keep going strong! We will continue to succeed together!  
 
United Together,  
Dr. Jason Sefrit 
Superintendent of Schools 
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